
How to prepare your child for class 
Make sure your child is properly dressed for class before they arrive.  This means appropriate
workout attire (either shorts, pants, t-shirts or leotards).  Sports bras with leggings are not
appropriate attire for class as coaches need to spot children on skills and this can be uncomfortable
for both student and teacher.   Ninja Zone students (Waupaca location) will need to have a Ninja
uniform for class.  This can be purchsed at THENINJAZONE.STORE.  Jewelry, fitibits or watches should
not be worn in class.  Carousel Gymnastics is not responsible for any lost items.  Each child that has
a class that is 60 minutes or more should bring a water bottle.  

Make sure to arrive 10 minutes before class begins to help your child be prepared to learn.  This is
especially important for children under 5.  This helps them acclimate to their surroundings and  get
to know the children in their class.   For some children, arriving late causes a lot of stress and
unwillingness to participate in class.  Let's work together to set them up for success.  

SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER-2024
FLIPPING WITH US

August 23rd - September 8th
CAROUSEL IS CLOSED - No

classes 
Office hours are limited so

just leave a message

September 9th
First day of the Fall Session

Welcome Back!
The 2024-2025 School year has begun.  We hope that everyone was able to enjoy the last few days
of summer and are ready to settle into their new schedule for the next 9 months.  We are excited
to see our returning students and meet our new students starting September 9th.  Staff have been
busy cleaning the gym, organizing and preparing lesson plans. 

Like us on Facebook to stay up to date on classes and events!
@CarouselGymnasticsWaupaca and @CarouselGymnasticsPlover

IMPORTANT 
DATES

TODDLER TIME

WAUPACA

LOCATION
Thursday mornings from
9:30-10:15 am and 11:15
am to 12:00 pm starting

September 12th

$5/child walking to 5 yrs

2024-2025 Theme:  Ducks
“Ducks Fly Together”

  We are going to have a little fun this year with our duck theme.  Ducks can symbolize
many things like adaptability and flexibility, teaching us to navigate life’s challenges with
ease.  Gymnastics and Ninja skills can be challenging, but with the help of instructors,
children can face these challenges together while adding  a little bit of fun.  

TODDLER TIME

PLOVER LOCATION

WILL RESUME IN

OCTOBER

Lobby Area Etiquette 
All students will need to check in at the front desk for attendance.  They may use the locker room to
store their belongings.  For safety, there is no running, gymnastics or ninja skills in the locker room
or lobby area.  Please remind your children to use inside voices as it can be difficult for the front
desk staff to hear when they are on the phone.  Lastly, all children must be supervised when in or
outside our building.  Let’s all stay safe!

Sunny Day Childcare Students -We can pick your
child up for class 

For any child enrolled in Sunny Day Childcare in Waupaca, Carousel Gymnastics can walk
your child over for classes during the day.  This is a great opportunity for students to get
an activity in before going home for the evening.  Make sure to communicate with the
front desk both at Carousel Gymnastics and Sunny Day if your child will need to be
walked over for classes.  Always let our staff know if you pick your child up after their
Gymnastics or Ninja class.  If you do not arrive promptly after class to pick up your child,
we will assume that we need to take your child back to Sunny Day.  


